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Dear parents/carers, 
 

It has been lovely to welcome the children back into school this week after the Summer 
holidays. It has been a real pleasure to see the children back in school, full of joy and eager 
to learn. Thank you for sending the children back looking so smart.  
 
We have really enjoyed welcoming our new Reception children into school. Welcome to 
the Woodview family; we are hope you enjoy your time with us. 
 
 

Thank you all for your continued support. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to come and speak to us. 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mr Broadfield 
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Autumn Term Dates  
 
 

Term Starts: 
Tuesday 6th September 2022 
 
INSET DAY: School closed to 
pupils 
Friday 14th October 2022 -  
 
 

 

Queen Elizabeth II 
 

We arrived at school today with the knowledge that 
Queen Elizabeth II had died. This morning, we held a 
special assembly where we celebrated her life and 
recognised the wonderful contribution she has made 
to this country. May she rest in peace. 


